
 

 

 
 

Helping your child with maths 

in Key Stage 2 
A FREE Family Learning course for parents and 

carers at Stokesay Primary School 

 

Start date: Thursday 5th May  

Time: 09.30 -11.30  

Duration: 8 weeks (term time only) 
 

Come along and learn about: 

✓ The current methods used in school to teach maths in 

Key Stage 2 

✓ How to help support your child with maths homework 

✓ A practical range of games and resources to support 

maths learning at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested?  
To book your place on this free course please 

contact the school office on 01588 672275 and 
leave your name and contact number. 

Topics include: 

Addition and subtraction 

Multiplication and division 

Place value 

Fractions 

Problem solving 


